
JOSEPH 

R O M A N  C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  

Third Sunday of Easter  Å  April 26, 2020  

3 1 9  E a s t  S o u t h  S t r e e t ,  L e b a n o n ,  I n d i a n a  4 6 0 5 2   

7 6 5 - 4 8 2 - 5 5 5 8  Å F a x :  7 6 5 - 4 8 2 - 1 4 3 6  Å w w w . s t j o e l e b . o r g  

ST.  

Parish Office 
Hours .......... Monday-Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm 

                             (Summer 9:00 am-2:00 pm) 

Parish Staff 
Pastor, 

 Fr. Richard Weisenberger 

   Preferred Communication....765-482-5558

   Emailééé.é....fr.rweisenberger@dol-in.org 
Administrative Assistant, 

 Susie Bihl ......................... stjoe@stjoeleb.org 
Business Manager, 

 Shannon Peycha ........ speycha@stjoeleb.org 
Religious Education Coordinator, 

 Christa Parker ........ religioused@stjoeleb.org 
Director of Music, 

 Cathy Rund .....................crund@stjoeleb.org 
High School Youth Ministry, 

 Norma DeLaRosa ....... ndelarosa@stjoeleb.org 
Sacristan,  

 Judy Mrozinski ............ omajmro@yahoo.com 
Maintenance, 

 Roger Pratt & Bill Burns 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil .................................... 4:30 pm 

Sunday ......................... 8:00 am & 11:00 am 

Weekday & Holy Day .................. See Bulletin 
 

New Parishioners and Guests 
We welcome all who are celebrating with us 

this weekend. If you are new to the parish, 

please contact the office so we may greet you 

properly. There are also Welcome Packets 

available in the Gathering Space. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Congratulations on your upcoming marriage. 

Couples must contact Fr. Weisenberger at least 

six months before the proposed wedding date. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Congratulations on the newest member of your 

family! Parents wishing to have their child 

baptized are asked to contact Fr. Weisenberger 

to make an appointment for pre-baptismal 

instruction.  



Pastorôs Noteé 
 It has been just over a month since the public 

celebration of sacraments has been suspended. I am 

going to use this space for a few reflections about 

this experience.  

 First, this has been a very painful time. The need 

to be ñsocially distantò is extremely difficult. A large 

part of that pain is that it seems wrong somehow. It 

seems better to reach out to and spend time with 

people rather than to avoid them. I remember that 

Jesus touched lepers. Numerous saints, for example 

Aloysius Gonzaga, died as a result of nursing 

victims of the plague. Yet we are told that to imitate 

them would cause more harm than good. I can 

understand that intellectually but it feels wrong. 

 Second, I am very concerned about the loss of 

liberty in connection with this pandemic. 

Specifically, I focus on religious liberty. I accept the 

authority of our bishop to suspend the public 

celebration of the sacraments. I become very 

uneasy when civil authorities act as if they have the 

right to do so. 

 Third, there are many victims of this pandemic. 

Most obvious are those who are physically ill or 

have died. Others suffer financially and 

emotionally. I especially think about people who 

struggle with substance abuse. We need to keep all 

these victims in our prayers. 

 I could go on and mention other concerns. 

However, I will end this now. I miss you and look 

forward to our being able to gather before too much 

longer 

           Fr. Richard Weisenberger  
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Stewardship Prayer Corner 
 The disciples on the road to Emmaus walked and talked with 

Jesus all day long, but it was not until they offered Him 

hospitality and He blessed and broke the bread that they 

recognized Him. Simple acts of loving kindness still reveal the 

presence of God in our midst. 
 

Parish Finance Council 
Tom Merritt (Chair), Aline Anderson, Dan Lamar, Jon Lehmkuhler, 

Jeff Newman, Michele Thomas 
 

Financial Stewardship 
Last Week Envelopes .................... $3,553.00  

Electronic Giving ............................ $3,010.00  

Youth Envelopes .................................... $0.00 

Last Week Loose .................................... $0.00 

Total ...................................... $6,563.00  
 

Weekly Budgetééééééééé .. é$9,600.00 
 

YTD Weekly Collection Budget . $153,600.00  

YTD Weekly Collection Actual. .. $148,123.83  
 

Thanks for your good stewardship. 

 

Remember you can always mail your weekly contribution. 
 

  St. Joseph Catholic Church 

  319 E South St 

  Lebanon, IN 46052 
 

You can also simply drop your contribution 

in the mailbox outside the office door. The 

mailbox is checked several times during the day. 

     If you have not yet signed up for Online Giving, please 

consider this option for your contributions. Parishioners who 

use Online Giving are pleased with how easy it is to set up and 

manage. By using Online Giving you are helping the parish 

improve our operational efficiency. Visit our parish website at 

www.stjoeleb.org and select Online Giving. 

   Our staff will continue to work in the Parish Office, 

however, for everyoneõs safety, the office door will 

remain locked to visitors and guests without 

appointments. Please feel free to contact the parish 

office for any needs you may have at this time.  

   As of April 20, you have surpassed the parishõs 2018 Fruitful 

Harvest goal of $151,005.25 and have given $152,780.00. 

Because of your continued generosity, the parish will soon 

receive a 10% rebate check in the amount of $15,100.53. At 

the conclusion this campaign in August, the parish will receive 

50% of all funds paid over our Fruitful Harvest goal. Thank you 

again for your support to our parish and our diocese!  

FRUITFUL HARVEST  


